TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday September 25th, 2024, Meeting

TC-24-20 – Adrian Boly requests speed reduction to 25MPH on Parker.

Discussion: Staff indicated that this road is designated as a collector street and designed to moved traffic. Staff also recently installed a crosswalk and a flashing speed sign. The most recent speed study did not show this area having an issue with speed. PD indicated they do not find this area to be an issue with speeding.

Response: Another traffic study will be done to see if the flashing speed sign made an impact. If the Community Center moves forward the committee would consider changes in the future.

Reports/Staff action: A traffic study was done. The flashing speed sign was relocated to face the opposite direction. Another speed study will be done, and the data will be evaluated.

POLICE CHIEF

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

CITY ENGINEER

The Traffic Safety Committee does not have a recommendation at this time.

Erich Lais	Peter Mahuna
Approved of Recommendation	Approved of Recommendation
Ec 11/21/24 Initial Date	Initial Date
Comments:	Comments: